
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

DeKalb County Community Development Department will submit  
 HUD SECTION 108 LOAN GUARNTEE APPLICATION to   

The United States Department of Housing and Urban Development  
For the Construction of the New District #4 Senior Center with Pool 

“Extended Public Comment Period” 
 
 

The DeKalb County Community Development Department is extending the public 
comment period until August 27, 2018 and will accept additional public comments on 
the submission of a HUD Section 108 Loan Guarantee application in the amount of 
$7,835,375 to construct the New District #4 Senior Center with Pool.   
 
The proposed center will be located on County owned land at 4875 Elam Road, 
Stone Mountain, GA.  The area was selected for a center based on a 2016 
Comprehensive Feasibility Study that identified the area as a high priority for senior 
services.  The proposed 21,000 sq. ft. center will include a modern and functional 
facility to include: multipurpose dining room, classrooms, fitness room, and a 
therapeutic pool with lap lanes and many other exciting amenities. 
 

 
A copy of the draft application and appendixes can be viewed on the Community 
Development Department website at; https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-
development/hud-section-108-loan-application-0.  For more information, please call 
the Community Development Department at (404) 371-2727. Comments may be sent 
to our Planning Manager, Braunwin Camp, at the following email address: 
bhcamp@dekalbcountyga.gov 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/hud-section-108-loan-application-0
https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/hud-section-108-loan-application-0
mailto:bhcamp@dekalbcountyga.gov

